Gold Beach Water Company, Inc. P.O. Box 2138 Vashon, WA 98070 (206) 463-9958

June 7, 2006

Carole J. Washburn Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission P.O. Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Subject: Gold Beach Water Company, Inc.

General Rate Filing - UW-060352

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Gold Beach Water Company, Inc. wishes to revise our current tariff with the Commission. We are requesting this tariff filing to help cover increased OPERATIONAL COSTS - we have had a net loss in 3 out of the last 4 years - and for CAPITAL IMPROVEMENTS. We are requesting the lowering of the basic cubic feet usage levels to encourage WATER CONSERVATION at Gold Beach. Our last rate revision was July, 1998.

Attached are: Tariff sheets 21, 22 and 30 with an effective date of July 1, 2006 Revised Sheets 21, 22 and 30 with new Base Rate and Date.

Copies have been Faxed to Records Center on 6/7/06

We understand that this rate case UW-060352 will be voted on at the June 14, 2006 Open Meeting in Olympia. If Approved as filed our tariff should become Effective on July 1, 2006. If you have any questions, please call me at my home office (206) 463-2463 or leave a message at the company office (206) 463-9958. Thanks.

Sincerely,
Marilyn Hills

Marilyn Hills - Bookkeeper